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Approval of contract with Verizon Wireless

SUMMARY: Staff requests approval of the attached Verizon contract. The contract transitions the
City to the same plan as the State of Tennessee and will give us equipment free of charge. While we
get service from state contract, they have a different plan for equipment.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
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